
The Mundella News 

 

 

Term 3 Week 3 January 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
What a busy week it has been at Mundella and in the world in 
general. 
 
As our pupils learn about things that have happened in the past we 
regularly ask them to compare those incidents and inventions to 
now, considering how we can learn from history and make our 
future even better. 
 
Certainly, we may have moved on a little from the idea of 
mummification (ask Year 3) but the notion of working together to 
achieve great things has not changed since the time of the pyramids. 
 
It is with the idea of working together that I ask you to consider 
joining in an open meeting on Wednesday at 7pm I will send a 
'Zoom' link out during the week and look forward to seeing some of 
you to share and discuss your ideas about Covid, School Rewards, 
Uniform, PE kit and the Queens Jubilee. 
 
Get your thinking caps on and have a great weekend. 
 
 
Frazer E. Westmorland 
 

Reminders 
- The paid for afterschool 

provision with Mrs 

Gretton will not be 

running after half term. 

Apologies for any 

inconvenience. 

- We will be running a 

uniform pop-up shop 

soon, this will take place 

in the school playground 

and details will follow 

shortly. If you wish to 

donate any unwanted 

uniform then please hand 

it to Mrs Gretton. 

 After School Clubs 
 

Please let us know if you do not wish for your child to take part in their after school club 
anymore. This means we can offer the space to a child on the waiting list, 

thank you.  
We do still have a few spaces in certain clubs, please call us if you are looking for a space.  

  


